Seattle HPHC: Special Christmas gathering instead of our regular Sunday Service

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
December 23, 2023

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Central Families, Brothers and Sisters,
Merry Christmas

I hope you are all ready to celebrate Christmas. In unity with our True Mother, tomorrow, December 24,
2023, we are holding a special Christmas gathering at our church instead of our regular Sunday Service.
Please come and join us for lots of fun games, entertainment and other activities but never forgetting the
reason for the season - The Birth of Jesus Christ. We will have a potluck lunch so bring your favorite dish
to share with everyone.

Next week is new year's eve, and | would like to invite you for an end of the year prayer vigil from 10:00
PM to 12 midnight of December 31, 2023. Let us spend some time to reflect on the past year and make a
new determination for the new year of 2024. You can join in person or online via Zoom.

Camp True North is happening very soon. December 27 to December 31, 2023 at Millersylvania camp
grounds. Great appreciation goes to the core team - Yasuhiro Ishiyama, Katya and Lisa Sergeeva, Paige
Wiesinger and Michael Acolatse. They have been preparing for months for this. Please include all staff,
speakers and participants in your prayer. Also, there is still time for you to offer financial support. You
can send a donation to Seattle Family Church the same way you offer your regular tithes and donation.
Just make a note that it is for Camp True North. Or you can donate through this link:
gofund.me/51015f97

Thank you all for your support to our ministries. Heavenly Parent and True Parents blessings, guidance
and provisions be with you all the time.

Sincerely,
Rosie Dijan Muyongo

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com










